Meet the Future Owners of Tom'’s Christian Tours
TOM & BECCA MONROE

Tom (middle son of Scott and Tammy) and Becca Monroe have been observing ‘Tom's
Christian Tours' from afar since 2013, when Scott and Tammy took over this wonderful
company. If you were fortunate, you might have even joined Tom on a tour to Alaska in
2014 or 2017.

As they watched and heard about the adventures from Scott and Tammy, they always
thought this would be a fun opportunity. Over the past 8 years, Tom and Becca have
started and built multiple businesses and learned many exciting things along the way.
These skills will allow Tom to step into Scott's shoes and facilitate a seamless transition.
Becca will join TCT, helping with various business aspects and assisting with tours,
Tom, Becca, Scott and Tammy have been collaborating behind the scenes ta introduce
numerous new travel options starting in 2025 and beyond.

As Tom & Becca embark on this new journey, they are eager to meet all the amazing
travelers Scott and Tammy have spoken about over the years.

A bit more about Tom and Becca:

Since meeting in high school in Watertown, WI, and marrying in 2010, Tom and Becca
have built a life together that has been an incredible journey. They have two fun and
creative children - Micah (11) and Ellie (8) - who are actively involved in school and
community activities.

The Monroes have lived in the Lincoln, Nebraska area for over 15 years and will continue
to call it home. Although this may seem far away, they will continue to operate and lead
all tours from the same Wisconsin pickup points and starting spots that TCT has always
used. This means that as a TCT traveler, you may see a new face, but everything else
will remain the same.

Tom, Becca, and their family are thrilled to bring along all the great travelers of TCT on
this journey. They look forward to meeting many of you soon at our travel show

or even on a tour this fall.

Tom and Becca's TCT office number is 262-290-1303.



